
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, January 9, 2021 11:21 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2021-01-09 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0265 
 
-- Name -- 
Dennis Ruffo 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
DRP 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I am in favor of progress but it would help if you explained what an M30A or M31A circuit is and how 
does it impact our community. Also, what is the negative element of this project that requires approvals 
if it is beneficial. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




